11/29/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Builder's Aggregate M-1981-112

EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Builder's Aggregate M-1981-112

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 10:14 AM
To: Tessarawater <tara@tessarawater.com>
Cc: jminer149@hotmail.com

Hello Tara, the Division approves the extension request and has extended the decision date to January 31, 2019. If you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Jared
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